Advisory Committee Meeting — July 14, 2021

1. CIP was updated in January 2021 — proposed projects off Gregg Lane near FM 973 requires update to CIP.

a. Tiein to Pflugerville WWTP as shown for several CIP Updates is not going to happen.
b. City will need to extend wastewater service out to Gregg Lane sites.

2. First step is Land use Map revision to include proposed developments off Gregg Lane.
a. Will go over map at next meeting in August.



